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Harford County Executive Barry Glassman Signs Statement of Support for the Guard and Reserve 

 

Harford County Executive Barry Glassman (left) signs a statement of support for the Guard and Reserve 

presented by Arthur W. Pulket, BG (MD) with the Maryland Employer Support of the Guard and Reserve 

Committee. The document recognizes the volunteer Guard and Reserve as essential to the strength of our 

nation and expresses support for participating employees.  
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